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October 26, 2010

Erik Lee

Battle Born Ventures, LLC
600 Gleeson Way

Sparks, NV 89431

RE: Reference Letter for the Carson City SOQ for Engineering and Land Surveying
Dear Erik,

It has always been a pleasure working with you on previous projects. I am pleased to write this
letter of reference concerning your prior work history with the City of Sparks. I have worked
with you on many occasions primarily during your tenure at TRC Engineers Inc, but also with
your current Engineering and Land Surveying Company, Battle Born Ventures.

You have always exhibited work ethic above and beyond what has been expected, are easy to
work with, and go through great extents to ensure all projects are completed on time and under
budget. Your Engineering and Land Surveying services are always thorough, concise, and of the
utmost quality. If a problem arises, you have always worked hard to remedy the problem in a
professional manner, getting all entities involved to come up with the best possible solution.

I feel that Battle Born Ventures, LLC will provide outstanding quality and professionalism for
any Engineering and Land Surveying services they provide. It is my hope that you will be
considered for the short list of the SOQ and will have the ability to showcase your company’s
abilities. I feel you will provide a great service to Carson City residents.

Please feel free to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,
e DG

Brian D. Cason, S.E., P.E.
Capital Projects Coordinator
City of Sparks,

Public Works Department
(775) 691-7214




